
Windermere Community Safety Partnership 

Notes from the meeting of  

July 3 2014 at The Lakes School 

1) Welcome and Apologies. Apologies were received from , Cumbria Fire and Rescue (due to 

staff movements), Kath Atkinson, Terry Belshaw, Colin Jones 

Present at the meeting Joan Stocker (WTC),, Sarah Cutts(WYP), Sarah Blacow (Police),  Tony 

McMichael (Age UK).Laura Bush (WYP) Enid Thompson (Chamber of Trade Youth for Christ Bus) 

2) The notes from the last meet were noted. Outstanding actions were noted and added to the 

list from this meeting. 

3) Joan Stocker was elected chair although it was noted that she is attempting to move out of 

the area. Joan welcomed Laura Bush to her first meeting. 

4) The Action plan was updated. 

5) Other news from partners. 

a) Fire And Rescue. Not present. 

b)  Police through Simone Backhouse are hoping to run a family event with a light show at 

Goodley Dale School for Halloween and Sarah Blacow is hoping to do some detached 

youth work this summer and get partners together for a “Sports for all” event in the 

autumn. 

 

c) Simone and BWCCT continued the work to try to get improved facilities on Queens Park 

and hopefully a youth/community room added to the existing building. 

d) Sarah Blacow and Tony have been working to identify vulnerable people to help to 

ensure they get help with forms for extra financial help. They will do a joint surgery at 

Booths in August. 

e) Age UK Additional meals on wheels now available in Windermere via BWCCT. Scheme to 

care for your vulnerable Neighbour is really important and the WCSP agreed that this 

was to be a priority in notes in the Hub. Age UK have closed the Ambleside Dementia 

Day care. They are working with the Parish Council to establish a “2 in 1” carers and 

Dementia session. The service will enable carers to meet and get advice while the 

dementia patients will get support and care. 

 

6) It was agreed that the Group continues to serve a purpose and is a good use of time for 

those attending. 

7) Actions from meeting 

Joan to mention to WTC the CCTV funding at library. 

Joan to write for Good Neighbour Scheme in Hub and check this with CAB 

Joan to send minutes etc to Mayor to get WCSP on WTC web site.  

Joan to get volunteer leaflet to Sarah Blacow for use at surgeries. 

 

8) Date and Time of Next Meeting. 2pm September 18th 2014 at the Phoenix. 


